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Honorable Council Members,
 
I want to express my strong support for Ordinance No. 967.  My family and I have used Apple Tree

Lane/27th Ave NW to access the beach for over 50 years and we can not imagine losing that
privilege. We regularly walk a loop from there to Saltwater Park and back home.  We support the
City acquiring the beach parcel in question to maintain clear public access.  This would be a great
way to utilize a small portion of the funds from the Prop. 1 Parks Bond to preserve and enhance
Beach access.
 
Thank you for your consideration. 
 
Doug Robertson

2337 NW 198th St.
Shoreline, WA     
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